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Wed, Feb 19th: OES hosting Family Skate Night 6:30 to 8:30

Educational Assistant:

Valerie Shell born pm at the Onanole Rec Center/ lan’s Sugar Shack

Glenda Rac

Brenda Wood Thurs, Feb 20th: Dress up as your favorite book or book
Resource Teacher: character!

Pam Ryznar

Guidance Counsellor: Fri, Feb 28th: ATV Safety Presentation
Lisele Lindsay Gr.5/6 9:15-10:15 Gr.7/8 10:30-11:30
Yoga/Mindfulness

Monday, Feb 24th
Period 1 - grade 1/2
Period 2 - grade 3/4
Period 3 - grade 5/6
Period 4 - grade 7/8

The month has been going by quickly!! We have been reading up a storm here at OES. Many
fun activities have been taking place and we are not done yet!! Students are helping fill out
the Library Scholastic 100 books challenge. We are reading 100 books to help kids in need
across Canada. Books that are read and returned to the library are marked down on the

chart which is posted on the library
bulletin board. We are already half
way there!! The | Caught You
Reading wall is on display! 1 am
hoping to add a few more rows
before this month is over!!




Kitidergar-en!

Many thanks to all of the parents for
the wonderful Valentine's Day

lunch. The students had an exciting
day, that's for sure.

This week we are continuing with our
Rainbow Theme and doing a variety of
activities involving crayons and colour.
In Math, we will continue with
identifying, reproducing, extending and
creating patterns as well as continue
building on their number sequence
skills. We've extended beyond our
expected 1 -30 and have zoomed all
the way to 100.

Please continue reading your little
books with your child, every book read
definitely helps build their literacy
skills.

Mrs. Lindsay

Reading Maticrs!
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I hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend!

In literacy, we continue to practice reading and
spelling high frequency sight words, you may
have noticed some spelling quizzes coming
home on Friday’s. Grade 1 and 2 have been
working on creating their own stories with
emphasis on begging, middle and end.

In math, we continue to practice addition and
subtraction everyday. Grade 1’s have been
working on different ways to make 10 while
grade 2’s have been working on solving word
problems. We continue to practice counting by
2’s and counting backwards from 100.

A reminder that this Wednesday, February 19th,
is our 100th day in school and our class will be
celebrating. Please send 100 pieces of a food
item to school with your child to add to our trail
mix!

Have a wonderful week!
Miss Ushey

FAMILY SKATE NIGHT

Tomorrow, Wednesday, February 19 from
6:30PM to 8:30PM is Family Skate Night at the
Onanole Rink. Ian Porteous will have his sugar
shack set up outside the rink, and the canteen will
also be open. Skating and the sugar shack are free
of charge for participants.

All students are to be accompanied by a parent
and anyone under 18 going out on the ice must
wear a helmet. If you do not have a helmet, and
have no one you can borrow from, contact the
school and we’ll see what we can do.
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Hello everyone,

It has been a busy few days in
Grade 3/4 and we are so
excited to be celebrating our
100th day of school on
February 19th!

Here are a few things that we are focusing on
in class:
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ELA: We are continuing to look at characters in
our books as wells as in our writing. We are
working on describing our characters appear-
ance as well as dialogue exchanges between
characters. We are very close to finishing our
book Spy Penguins and we can't wait to see if
Agent Q and Agent 00Zero can crack the case of
the missing rare fish!

Math: We are continuing to work on our divi-
sion strategies. Grade 3s are working on repre-
senting division facts in multiple ways and
Grade 4s are focusing on long division.

Science: We are still working on the topic of
Rocks and Minerals. We are now shifting our
focus away from fossils and are looking at ero-
sion.

Social Studies: We are still learning all about
Ancient Egypt, we even learned how to write
our names in hieroglyphics.

Just a reminder that all students are asked to
bring in 100 things for our 100 Day trail mix for
Tuesday, February 19.

Enjoy the week everyone!
Miss Krahn

I hope everyone had a great long
@~ > weekend. We would like to thank
237 the parents for the hot dogs and
ﬂ snacks last Friday.

*~ It would appear that all of the kids
have decided on a topic for their

science fair project. As stated in the letter that went
home a couple of weeks ago, the majority of the
project will need to be completed at home. Time to
type up their findings and put the display together
will be provided at school. The science fair is March
10.

Here is what we are up to in class:

ELA — Literacy Choices & Historical Fiction Stories
Math — New Unit “ Fractions”
Science — Measuring & Withstanding Force

Social Studies — Interactions with Indigenous People
& Government of New France

Phys. Ed. — Low Organized Games & Basketball
Health — Resolving Conflict

REMINDERS:

Family Skate Night — Wednesday

Dress as Book Character — Thursday

TUSC - February 25
Have a great week.

S. Stephenson

® Stay tuned to the next newsletter to

® learn about the secret library event that
has been going on...not everyone has

participated and for that reason, details have

not yet been reveled!!

-.q’ On behalf of the staff and students here
- at Onanole Elementary School we
LY K'&* would like to thank the parent group for
organizing the Valentine’s Day luncheon
last Friday, to the moms that

TH%N]( volunteered that day, parents for
Y U. sending in goodies to share, and anyone

R\ else who was involved whom | may
have missed. Your kindness is greatly
appreciated!!
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Hello,
We had a great time at the Curling Bonspiel.
Students did well!

ELA: Project presentations this week, writers
workshop, and our class read-aloud continues.

Math: Grade 7: Circles and Area.
Grade 8: Ratio, Rate.

Science: Structures Unit, preparing for the grade
5-8 Science Fair, monthly STEM activities.

Social Studies: Presentations this week, starting
Unit Global Quality of Life, current events

French: Grade 3-6 food unit. Grade 7/8 learning
through technology and starting unit on food.

Shops is every Day 5, bus leaves 8:30am.
Band/Art every Day 1, 2, 4, 6 take the 8:30am
high school bus.

All the best,
Ms.Nicole Wruth

(

Band days
1/2/4/& 6

Bus leaves at
8:30 am.

Onanole School Gr. 5-8

SCIENCE
FAIR

MARCH 10, 2020

Evening Show: 7:00-8:00
.. Onanole School Gym

‘s . Finalists announced at 7:45

®
[ ]
@  info: nwruth@rrsd.mb.ca



